
 

 

 

 

 

 

MACHINE TABULATION 
FOR THE GENERAL 

ELECTION 
MAIL-IN BALLOTS 

November 4, 2025 
 

On Friday, October 31 at 10:00 A.M., there 
will be a public test of the automatic tabulation 
equipment to be used to count mail in ballots for 
the General Election. The test will be held at the 
offices of the Ocean County Board of Elections, 
129 Hooper Avenue, Toms River, N.J. Anyone 
having an interest may attend this public test. 
 

Wyatt Earp 
Secretary – Commissioner 

Ocean County Board of Elections 


